
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 21, 2021 
 
Subject: Siena Learning Update: 1.12.21 
 
 
Hello Siena families! 
  
Thank you for your continued support of Siena Catholic Schools, our teachers, and leaders as five of our schools shifted to all-
virtual learning for the past six weeks and St. Rita continued in-person and COVID-free. We are so proud of the extraordinary 
efforts of our students, staff, and families this year.  
  
As permitted under the Safer Racine ordinance, we will be welcoming our faculty back on Monday, January 18 for professional 
development, and our students back on Tuesday, January 19. If your child was previously a Learn From School student, we 
look forward to seeing them in-person; Learn From Home students will be virtually welcomed on Tuesday, as well.  
  
We appreciate your valuable feedback as we plan for the next weeks and months of learning. Parents/guardians, if you have 
not already done so, please fill out this survey by Friday at Noon. We will be sending additional details on Friday regarding our 
plans for learning beginning January 25.  
  
We will continue to work with our health departments while monitoring local data and conditions, adjusting and modifying 
our plans as warranted. Any changes will continue to be communicated by Siena and our six schools. We look forward to 
Tuesday! 
  
Blessings in Christ, 
 

 

https://forms.gle/qMPj7A14LGpvNgGKA

